
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ACALANES UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Governing Board of the 
Acalanes Union High School District as part of the transition to a by-trustee area election system 
to receive community comments and public testimony concerning the composition of potential 
trustee voting areas associated with the District’s transition to a by-trustee area election system in 
advance of the preparation of draft trustee voting area plans by the District’s demographer. 
 
YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing will be held before the 
Governing Board of the District as follows: 
 
 Date:  August 6, 2025 
 
 Place:  District Office Community Room  

1212 Pleasant Hill Road 
Lafayette, CA 94549 

 
 Time:  7:05 p.m. 
 
 


